
                   

 

  
 

 
        August 10, 2017 

12-1375 I 
CONSTRUCTION STARTING IN YOUR NEIGHBOURHOOD 

TEMPORARY SEWER SERVICE DISRUPTION 
MAIN STREET SOUTH AND ETOBICOKE DRIVE FROM HAROLD STREET TO AMBLESIDE DRIVE 

 
The Region of Peel will be working in your neighbourhood to repair the existing sanitary sewer using 
specialized equipment to perform the underground work.  
 
This work is to protect the existing wastewater service. Wastewater comes from flushing toilets, having a 
shower or washing dishes.  Sanitary sewer pipes take wastewater from homes or businesses to a treatment 
plant.  
 
SCHEDULE 
As part of the restoration process, your sewer service will be out of service (plugged) at the start of the 
construction work for approximately six (6) hours on or about Wednesday August 23, 2017(please see 
attached map for location).  The contractor, Sewer Technologies, will provide notices to the affected 
residents 48 hours prior to starting work.  This temporary interruption to your sewer service allows the sewer 
to be repaired without digging up the street. 
 
During the six hours your sewer service is not operational; please minimize your water use as follows: 

- Do not use showers, tubs, sinks, dishwashers, or your washing machine 
- Keep toilet flushing to a minimum 

 
These actions will reduce the possibility of sewage backing up into basements or into plumbing.  If you have 
a sump pump, please call the Contractor’s onsite supervisor listed below.   
 
You may experience some associated odours as a result of the synthetic resin used to cure the sewer lining 
material.  These odours are temporary and will dissipate in a short time.  You can prevent/minimize them from 
entering your property by ensuring that you have water in your plumbing P-traps and floor drains.  
 
TRAFFIC  
The work will be phased to minimize disruption to traffic while maintaining a safe working environment. A 
minimum of one lane of traffic will be open in each direction during the construction.   
 
CONTACT 
The Region encourages you to notify the Regional staff member listed below if you have special requirements 
or if you have any comments or issues.  Please quote project number 12-1375 Assignment I. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Melvin Gonzalez 
Project Manager, Capital Works 
Water Division 
905-791-7800, ext. 5042 
melvin.gonzalez@peelregion.ca 

Stantec Consulting Sewer Technologies 

Jordan Campbell 
Construction Inspector 
226-338-2151 

Chris Manners 
Onsite Supervisor 
24 Hour Emergency #: 905-809-1478  
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